
 

 

 

In April 2016, Sunshine Coast Credit Union welcomed three re-elected directors. 

 

The terms of three directors expired at Sunshine Coast Credit Union’s 2016 Annual General 

Meeting:  Richard Wilson, Manjit Kang, and Mark Giltrow, all of whom were seeking re-election. 

The Nominations committee recommended to the Board of Directors that these incumbent 

directors be re-elected for 3- year terms at the 2016 AGM. 

Richard Wilson, Manjit Kang, and Mark Giltrow were elected by acclamation at the 2016 Annual 

General Meeting. 
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